
Governor  Apologizes  for
Conference
Massachusetts  Governor  William  Weld  has  apologized  for  a
December, 1993 conference at which Massachusetts Department of
Public  Health  and  Planned  Parenthood  officials  discussed
strategies for neutralizing opposition from religious and “far
right”  organizations  (Catalyst,  Vol.  21,  No.  1,  Jan.-Feb.
1994, pg. 1).
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